
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Maryland Department of Natural Resources 
Fishing and Boating Services 

Boating Speed Limit—South River 
 
The Secretary of Natural Resources proposes to amend Regulation .02 under COMAR 08.18.25 
South River. The proposed action is to change the speed limit in the area near the Riva Bridge to 
be consistent with the speed limit in the Route 2 bridge area. Comments will be accepted through 
September 27, 2021. Please visit the Changes to Boating Regulations web page for information 
https://dnr.maryland.gov/boating/Pages/regulations/changes_boating.aspx#srp.  
 
 
 
 

Jeannie Haddaway-Riccio 
Secretary of Natural Resources 
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